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Springfield, Virginia 22152
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UL 2 3 2010

Mr. Bryan A. Krumm
733 Monroe NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

Dear Mr, Krumm:

This letter pertains to: (1) the petition dated December 17, 2009, you submitted to the Drug
Enforcement Administration (DEA) to amend 21 C.F.R. § 1308.1 1(d)(22). to remove marijuana
from the list of controlled substances in schedule [ of the Controlled Substances Act and (2) yvour
recent correspondence dated June 21, 2010.

We have reviewed your petition for compliance with the requirements of 21 C.F.R.
§ 1308.43(b). We are writing to inform you that the DEA is accepting the petition for filing.

Pursuant to 21 C.F.R. § 1308.43(c), DEA is evaluating the grounds upon which you rely in your
petition. We will notify you of our determination. In the interim, should you have further questions
relating to your petition, please contact Christine A. Sannerud, Ph.D_, Chief, Drug and Chemical
Evaluation Section, at (202) 307-7183.

Sincerely,

@- T. Rannazzis

Dgputy Assistant Administrator
Deputy Chief of Operations
Office of Diversion Control



